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November 16, 2017

Dear Parents/Guardians:

Several weeks ago you received information from your school(s) regarding school performance grades and the school’s growth status.  In addition, schools have improvement plans posted on the school website under the “About Us” tab to further inform you about efforts being made to improve and grow across the district.

To further support the efforts of the schools, the district also creates a district improvement plan.  That plan is currently available for review on the district website (www.tcs.k12.nc.us).  You can access the plan from the “News & Announcements” section at the bottom of the district webpage.  We have also included a survey at the same location to get your feedback on the plan. If you are unable to access the website, paper copies of the plan and survey will be available in the office of each school and at the central office located at 400 Turner Street.

The plan will be formally presented to the Thomasville City Schools Board of Education during the board briefing on November 29, 2017 at 12:00pm in the TCS Board Room at the central office and the board will vote on the plan during the regular monthly board meeting scheduled for December 5, 2017 at Thomasville Primary School. Both meetings are open to the public.

Should you have any questions regarding the district improvement plan, please feel free to contact Dr. Cate Gentry at 336-474-4240.  

We hope that you will take the time to view the plan and provide us with feedback.  Your input is essential to the success of our students and schools.


Sincerely,



Patrice Faison, EdD
Superintendent 
Thomasville City Schools


400 Turner Street  Thomasville, North Carolina    336.474.4200   www.tcs.k12.nc.us
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